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Spencer Hickman

From: Thomas Drzazgowski
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 12:17 PM
To: Spencer Hickman
Subject: FW: Design Review Committee

 
 
Tom Drzazgowski 
Deputy Planning OƯicial/Chief Zoning Inspector 
520-724-6675 
 

From: Thomas Drzazgowski  
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 12:30 PM 
To: J.J. Lamb <vailpreservationsociety@gmail.com> 
Subject: Design Review Committee 
 
JJ, 
We have received a submittal for two mixed use projects in the Vail area. One is located to the northwest of where SR-
83 meets I-10 (Approximately 300 acres), the other is located along the south side of Success Dr, south of the Fast Horse 
Ranch subdivision. Both of these projects will go to a public hearing in front of the Design Review Committee (virtual 
meeting) in mid-September. I am looking for someone to sit on the DRC for this meeting and have a vote for or against 
these projects. The hearing will be September 15th at 130pm. I am reaching out to you since the scope of the public 
meeting is focused on design. Given your experience and that you represent the Vail area with the Vail Preservation 
Society, I thought that you would be a good person to be a part of this. Please let me know if you are interested in being 
a member of the DRC for these hearings. Thank you.  
 
Tom Drzazgowski  
Pima County - Chief Zoning Inspector  
201 N Stone Av – 1st Floor 
520.724.6675 
 


